SENIOR PHASE NETWORK SUB GROUP C minutes of meeting held March 17th at Mueller College
Attendees:   Sheryl Gregory, Michelle Wollenweber, Darryl Nelson, Chris Irwin, Lyn McDonald, Cat Calms     

Outcomes of the meeting
· Sandra Harrington is available to attend a VET network meeting and has confirmed for 23rd June at Narangba Valley SHS (PALACE). Details will be sent as they are arranged. This day will also incorporate the VET Validation day as well
· There is a follow up meeting of this group at 3.30pm on Thursday 24th March to begin organisation. (New blood always welcome, but please let me know)
· Gregg re: Mueller vet network. Numbers decreasing. Tom to inform Joe Proctor (DETA) who will get in touch with Gregg to discuss. (Joe informed- no action yet)
· Tom to email Michelle for document relating to ‘Hollow Qualifications’ and feed out to group.( In progress)
· Certificate III issues. to be dealt with in Semester II due to VET validation etc

General discussion.
The group shared issues of interest at their schools as well as areas of difficulty. Internal audits are causing some concern at a number of schools.
Next meeting: There is a follow up meeting of this group at 3.30pm on Thursday 24th March to begin organisation of the VET network and Validation day on 23rd June.
This will be held at Narangba Valley SHS, commencing at 3.30pm.
